
In replying to the request for views from the public, the element in the proposals I feel most 
passionately about is the abolition of the  
 
Island-wide mandate.   
 
 
Also, if I recall the figures correctly, I feel St Helier North and St Helier South will be over 
represented. 
 

Yours,   Mrs. P. Daltrey 
 


